
NOTICE OF NONDISCRIMINATION 
 
All of the programs, activities, and organizations of Dalton State College are open for the 
participation of all employees and all individuals enrolled as students. Admissions policies, 
activities, services, and facilities of Dalton State College do not exclude any person on the basis 
of race, color, sex, religion, creed, national origin, age, disability, or veteran status. Dalton State 
College is an Affirmative Action Program Institution.  
   
The Board of Regents and Dalton State College prohibits unlawful discrimination, harassment, 
and retaliation based on any characteristic protected by law.  
   
Incorporated in this policy are the applicable provisions of Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 
1964 and Executive Order 11246, as amended; of Title IX Regulations Implementing Education 
Amendments of 1972; of Section 503 and Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973; of the 
Vietnam Era Veterans Readjustment Assistance Act of 1974; of the Age Discrimination Act of 
1975, as amended; of Title II and other provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 
1990, as amended; and of any other federal laws or regulations regarding equal opportunity, 
affirmative action, and nondiscrimination with respect to employees and students to which 
Dalton State College is subject. Any person who requires assistance under these measures for 
admission to or participation in any program, service, or activity of Dalton State College should 
contact the designated Section 504 Coordinator and/or Title IX Coordinator:   
  
Lori McCarty  
Assistant Vice President of Human Resources  
Brown Hall, Room 315 
706.272.2034   
lmccarty@daltonstate.edu   
 
Garrett Burgner 
Executive Director of Health & Wellness/Title IX Coordinator 
Library, Room 232 
706-272-2504 
gburgner@daltonstate.edu 
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